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Demotion Dinner

Carlos Barragan (C) was welcomed back to Old Mission Rotary as a 
member by Executive Club Secretary Stan Vogelsang and by Pathways 
to Peace and LEAD chairperson Lydia Stewart.  Carlos represents the 
Retail Jewelry profession at the Ben Bridge store at Fashion Valley Mall.

Carlos Barragan
Welcome Back to Old Mission Rotary!

Bernadette and Art Castro planned 
and hosted an amazing Demotion 
Dinner for President Steve Nuñez.

Omar Calleros (L) and Katherine 
Willey organized a roast of Presi-
dent Steve.  Steve is so non contro-
versial that it was decided that he 
should be dressed as a Boy Scout!

President Matt Risi conducted 
his club assembly on July 1.  The 
Theme for the new Rotary year is 
Light Up Rotary!

Old Mission Rotary had an op-
portunity to both thank and tease  
Steve Nuñez for his  year as presi-
dent of the club on Sunday, June 
29.  The venue was the amazing 
backyard of Art and Bernadette 
Castro.  We enjoyed a wonderful 
meal by Rick Hackley and superb 
entertainment from the Pizarro 
Brothers.



Program Schedule 

• July 8 White Labs Yeast and 
the Craft Brew Industry

• July 15 Mike Hedman with 
Excelsior Chess Partners

• July 22 Stella Villaseñor & 
Mike Beuoy from Rebuilding 
Together - San Diego
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 • Thursday, July 10 at 7:30am

Board of Directors Meeting at 
the Mission Valley YMCA

• Tuesday, July 29 at 11am
Board of Directors Meeting 
with District Governor Louise 
Andres before the regular meet-
ing at the Best Western

Barry Williamson served as club 
host on July 1.  Barry's fam-
ily moved from Delaware to San 
Diego after watching the Andy 
Williams Golf Tournament on 
TV  Barry is our new membership 
chair. 

Hugh Kramer was congratulated 
for his work with our Wounded 
Warriors and with the Thousand 
Smiles Foundation.

Steve Nuñez presents incoming 
president Matt Risi with an End 
Polio Now necktie.

Bob Self was recognized for chair-
ing our So You Think You've Got 
Talent San Diego fund raiser.  This 
year's fifth annual gala made a net 
profit of $30,000.

Our entertainment for the Demo-
tion Dinner evening was the fabu-
lous  Pizarro Brothers!  Of course, 
Vesta would take the opportunity to 
jam with Dominic and Angelo later 
in the evening!

Larry Edwards was thanked for 
staffing our club check in table and 
for running the weekly opportunity 
drawing at our meetings..

Stan Vogelsang was recognized for 
his superb work as club Executive 
Secretary

President-Elect Gerry Hosenkamp 
receives thanks for his efforts as 
membership chairman.

Arnie Kochock was recognized for 
celebrating a 42nd Wedding Anni-
versary with Marilyn!


